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Parkrun Practice 

We are now signed up as a “Parkrun Practice” in partnership with the Moreton-in-Marsh parkrun.  

Please ask us for more information.  

Annual Patient group meeting  

We will be holding the annual patient participation group meeting on Wednesday 24th April 2019 

from 6 30pm – 8pm at The Court Room, Old Police Station, Chipping Campden.  If you have an 

interest in the priorities for the coming year and wish to attend, please confirm by contacting Teresa 

Newman at the surgery. 

On-line access for booking appointments and prescription ordering 

If you are not already signed up for this, please consider asking reception or dispensary, the next 

time you are in the surgery, for an online access registration password.  You will need to bring in 

photo ID to cover data protection rules.  The benefits of this are that you can order prescriptions and 

book routine appointments at your convenience, without having to telephone or pop in to the 

surgery.   

Carers 

If you are a carer, you are entitled to an annual carer health check at the surgery, with either  Sister 

Linney, our Carer’s lead Nurse, or Jo Spicer, our Social Prescriber.  Please ask reception for further 

details and to book your check. 

Carer Support  

The Herbert Protocol is a scheme whereby relatives or carers who look after someone with 

dementia or vulnerable people can download and complete a form with personal information and a 

photograph to send to police. If the patient goes missing, the police then already have all of the 

information.   Gloucestershire police and Chipping Campden Town Council support this innitiative. 

 Keep Safe scheme 

The surgery is also signed up to the Keep Safe scheme - http://keepsafeglos.org  - contact Teresa 

Hemingway:  info@keepsafeglos.org.uk   

The Keep Safe Scheme in Gloucestershire was set up in July 2010 to support people with learning 

disabilities in Cheltenham, Gloucester, Stroud, Cirencester, Cotswolds, Tewkesbury and the Forest of 

Dean. 
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